HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach March 3, 2024

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"Praise to the Lord, the Almighty" #14

"You are God Alone"

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

James Vaughan

Special Music - Choir

"Your Love Awakens Me"

Message

Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation

"Lamb of God"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

Please place any tithe/offering envelopes in the black box located in the fover and/or office door entrance.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm **Welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church**. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please see one of our ushers for our "**Welcome Packet**" which contains information on the missions and ministries of our church. Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.

- Deacon's Meeting on Monday night at 6:30 p.m.
- Ladies Book Study is on Tuesday evening at 6:30-8:00 p.m. or on Wednesday morning at 10:00-11:30 a.m.
- Men's Brotherhood Breakfast is next Sunday, March 10th at 8:00 a.m.
- Noah's Park is next Sunday, March 10th at 11:00 a.m.

The beautiful flowers in our sanctuary are given in memory of Shirley Hill by her husband Gene Hill and family.

Please note that Pat Perry's **office hours** for this week will be on Tuesday 2:00-5:00 p.m. and on Friday 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon. Thanks!

Our next **Pop-Up Food** event is scheduled for Thursday, March 7th from 10:00 to 12:00 noon or until the food runs out. The volunteer signup sheet is located on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary.

Attention: Men's Conference. Gentlemen, if you are signed up to attend the Men's Conference this coming weekend in Rocky Mount, we will leave from the church parking lot Friday at 4:45 p.m. Our supper reservation at the church is at 5:30 p.m. If you will not be able to make it at that hour, please let Pastor Earl know. Otherwise, we will see you Friday at 4:45 p.m.



We return to **Daylight Savings Time** next weekend, so don't forget to set your clocks AHEAD one hour before retiring next Saturday night.

Volunteers are needed to help in the nursery during worship service on Sundays. Please note that all workers will need to pass a background check. If you would like to serve in this capacity, there is a signup sheet on the table by the office and one on the table on the ramp side or you can see Susan Pierce.

Annie Armstrong (1850-1938) was a bold advocate for missionaries and their work. She championed missions support and helped create a rich legacy of people awakened and responding to God's call to pray, give and go. Since 1895, what is now called the **Annie Armstrong Easter Offering** has fueled Southern Baptists' mission work in the U.S., Canada, and their territories. 100% of your gifts during the month of March helps our missionaries plant churches and go forth with the gospel to those desperately in need of hearing the life-changing message of Jesus Christ. Our goal this year is \$3,500. As you give, go to: http://www.anniearmstrong.com/stories, to view the inspiring stories of those serving for the glory of our great God!

You will find the **2024 Prayer Guide** – **Week of Prayer for North American Missions** on all the entrance tables.

We still have some good reading material for **March** in the literature rack in the hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. You will find the monthly copy of **Mature Living**. Also, the quarterly copies of the devotionals, **Journey** (for ladies), **Stand Firm** (for the men) and **Open Windows** for Spring. All are free! Please help yourself.

The March Newsletter is available on all the entrance tables.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

March 2024 Ushers:

Charles Blackley, Milton Bryant

and Tony Perry

Nursery Schedule Today:

Vicky Nessell & Mike Nessell

March 10, 2024:

Deborah Mitchell & Susan Pierce

Weekly Need for 2023/2024 budget

\$5,918.00

Offering February 25, 2024

\$5,328.00

YTD - Overage

\$11,212.20

